
 

 

 

Hello Sir, 

My name is Hmimic At-lmulud and I am a Virginia resident born in Kabylie (A region under Algerian 

Government control). I am forwarding to you the message sent by Ferhat Mehenni (The President 

of the Provisional Government of Kabylia) to several International Organizations regarding the dire 

situation of Kabyle people. 

With the message there is a letter from a friend of MAK who gave a general idea about Kabyle 

people and their struggles to recover their sovereignty. 

Beside the repression against the pacific activists for Kabylie (Arrests, harassment, abuse and so 

forth) the Algerian regime is destroying the environment and homes of that region by setting 

deliberate wild fires. 

The Kabyles who stand up indefinitely against the tyranny of Algerian power are being violated in 

the most inhuman ways by the dictatorial regime of Algiers and its repressive services. The latter 

wants to impose on Kabylia an unconditional surrender treaty involving Arabization and 

Islamization. With its two operational arms (Arab and Islam) for a long time, here it is again with 

the politics of the scorched earth to show the Kabyles its determination to put an end to their 

resistance. The destruction of crops and other living resources, infrastructure and environment 

represents for the Algerian regime the inaugural act of submission or eradication of Kabylia.  It is a 

war of extermination, a horrible tactic, unprecedented in the history of civilization. Burn your own 

cities! The devil inspires these people. What a fierce resolution, what audacity. 

We are counting on your comprehension and understanding to look at this catastrophic situation 

and do what is possible to stop this genocide the Algerian regime is perpetrating with impunity. 

 

Best Regards; 

Hmimic At-Lmulud Arlington; VA 

 

 

 

 

 




